
This Week at FPC 

This Week’s Calendar 

Monday, Aug. 4 
 Personnel Committee 10 a.m. 

Tuesday, Aug. 5 
 Rose Leavitt Memorial Service 11 am. 

Wednesday, Aug. 6 
 Friendship Committee 1 p.m. 

Friday, August 8 
 Hand & Foot Cards 1:30 p.m. 

Sunday, August 10 
  Worship Service 10 a.m. 
 Social Time 11 a.m. 
 Deacons 11:15 a.m. 

Church Office Hours 
Monday—Friday, 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

Phone: 406-442-4775 

Email: admin@fpchelena.org 

Website: www.fpchelena.org 

August 4, 2025 

Happy Birthday!  
Aug. 4: Jim Meyer    Aug. 4: Jill Cook 

Aug. 6: Darlene McNay 

Memorial Service 

for Rose Leavitt 

Tuesday, Aug. 5 

11 a.m. 

First Presbyterian Church 

Lunch afterward 
 

Graveside service 

2 p.m. 

VA Cemetery 

Girls Thrive Parking Lot Party Aug. 7 

Girls Thrive will celebrate its 10th anniversary with a 
Parking Lot Party here on Thursday, Aug. 7, 5-8 p.m. 
Live music, food trucks, activities and bike raffles are 
planned. FPC provides office space to this nonprofit 
organization, and Session has approved this addi-
tional use of our facility in support of the Girls Thrive 
mission. Congratulations, Girls Thrive! 

Judith Bayless 

Sept. 14, 1941 - 

July 30, 2025 

Private family services 

have taken place, 

with interment of 

ashes at Forestvale 

Cemetery. 

 

How to Contact Pastor Emily 

     I will typically be working at the church Sun-
days through Thursdays, though at times I will be 
away for meetings and visits. Please feel free to 
stop by and say hello! 
     On Fridays, I practice Sabbath and unplug 
from both phone and email. On Saturdays, I don't 
check email, but I check my phone in case of 
emergencies, though sometimes I may be out of 
cell service if I am on an adventure! 
     If you need to get in touch with me, you can 
email me at pastor@fpchelena.org or call the 
church at 406-442-4775. I am glad to give you my 
cell phone number, but I don't publish that in 
documents that go online, like the bulletins and 
newsletters. I look forward to getting to know 
you all more in the coming weeks and months! 

-Pastor Emily 

Members of Helena's First Presbyterian Church met new pastor, 
Emily Cowser, at the airport on Friday, Aug. 1.        (Alysia Ryan photo) 

http://www.fpchelena.org
mailto:pastor@fpchelena.org


You are invited! 



RSVP Required; see email below 


